
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The Summer Fair this year will be held on Thursday 22nd June  

3.30pm – 5.00pm 

In order to make this event as successful as possible we rely on generous donations from 
Parents/Carers. 

To help us have a great Summer Fair and raise funds for our school we are asking if you 
could kindly donate the following items: 

 
Chocolates or sweets for the Chocolate Tombola 

Toys and books in good condition 

Unwanted gifts for the Gift Tombola 

We would really appreciate any baked or purchased Cakes, Muffins, Fairy cakes and or 
biscuits but please ensure they do not contain nuts. We will gratefully receive these items on 
the day of the Fair. 

 

Other donations need to be handed in at the main office entrance from Friday 
16th June. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

A Edmunds 

Mr Edmunds 
Headteacher 
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